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CPD course for umpires

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: August 12, 2016

Already-qualified umpires are being offered the chance to further their knowledge and skills at a training course

in Burton.

It is hoped Rio Olympics table tennis referee Stuart Sherlock will be one of the tutors at Burton Table Tennis

Centre on Sunday September 25 from 10.15am-4pm.

The seminar will look at helping to enhance unpires’ understanding of their role and dealing with dissent,
consistency, presentation on court, live streaming, new hand signals and helping the event team to deliver a

well organised and enjoyable tournament for participants.

Please click on the attachment below for more details and to fill in an application form before September 19.
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